
August 9, 2021. Kalera (Euronext Growth Oslo ticker KAL, Bloomberg: KSLLF) one of the fastest growing 
and largest vertical farming companies in the world and a leader in plant science for producing high-quality 
produce in controlled environments, today announced it will be releasing results on August 11, 2021 for 
the three months ending June 30, 2021 according to the Company’s financial calendar. Arctic Securities 
AS will host the Company’s live presentation to take place on Wednesday August 11, 2021 at 10 AM Easter 
Standard Time (4 PM Oslo - CEST). Participants please sign up for Kalera’s Q2 2021 webcast by sending an 
email to: events@arctic.com. 

 

About Kalera  

Kalera is a technology driven vertical farming company with unique growing methods combining 
optimized nutrients and light recipes, precise environmental controls, and clean room standards to 
produce safe, highly nutritious, pesticide-free, non-GMO vegetables with consistent high quality and 
longer shelf life year-round. The company’s high-yield, automated, data-driven hydroponic production 
facilities have been designed for rapid rollout with industry-leading payback times to grow vegetables 
faster, cleaner, at a lower cost, and with less environmental impact. To learn more visit www.Kalera.com 
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